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FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST FOI/014185 - Braces and Orthognathic Surgery'.

I am making this Freedom of Information request to ascertain the length of time (in years and on average), previous
patients of the Orthodontics Department have been required to wear braces, before Orthognathic Surgery.
Information from the years 2007-2017 will be sufficient.

The Trust does not hold this information electronically, it is held within patient notes and patient notes are exempt
under the Freedom of Information Act.



